From: "Chuck DeJanvier" <cdejanvier@co.josephine.or.us>

To: ""Mike" <hugo@jeftnet.org>

Cc: "Bryan Hugo Graves Team" <kacol2@charter.net>; "Boling Jean Hugo Graves Team"
<jocodead@gmail.com>; "Butowitsch Mike & Liz HNAHS" <Ribbitfarms@oigp.net>
Subject: RE: Request Meeting To Understand Road Standards

Date: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 12:49 PM

[Mike Walker, Member]
[Hugo Graves Team]
[Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical Society]

Hi Mike,
Just a few notes:

We currently have no formal subdivision application for a land division through Planning, so
there are a lot of variables such as how many lots are proposed and what category of road might
be proposed/accepted.

Currently it is not a County Road, it is a Circuit Court Decree public road.
We have little to no information on the road prior to the Court Decision.

Most of the road standards in the County Design standards are in Chapter 2 and they are outlined
in table 1. These can be found on the Josephine County website, under Public Works, Road
Standards.

If they are not specifically addressed in the County Standards, the other standards would be
AASHTO and ODOT design items.

Monday the 22nd at 9:00 works for us. We have no problems meeting with you but it may be
more productive to hold the meeting once the rezone is completed and a land use application is
made which would settle a lot of unknowns.

I penciled in the time and reserved a room here at PW. Please confirm that the time works for
you as well.

Chuck

Charles A. DeJanvier, P.E.
Josephine County Engineer
201 River Heights Way
Grants Pass, OR 97527

P 541-474-5460

F 541-474-5468
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